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“Storms are not optional but fear is.”
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This is your opportunity to help 

support the Florida United 

Methodist Children’s Home (FUMCH) 

by providing items for the children’s 

Rewards Store. The store allows the 

children to select rewards based on their 

successes at learning social and other skills.

In the midst of COVID-19 pandemic conditions, we have provided a

safe and secure method for you to do your "Christmas in July"

shopping. Simply continue to the gift registry, select your item(s),

and continue through the payment process. All your items will be

delivered directly to the Florida United Methodist Children's Home.

Click the title above to shop!

Thank you for your generosity and helping to support the Children's

Home. For more information about the wonderful work of the

Children's Home, please visit their website by clicking the button

below.

CHRISTMAS IN JULY

CLICK HERE

https://www.myregistry.com/organization/new-covenant-united-methodist-church-s-deltona-fl/2435687/giftlist
http://www.fumch.org/


VIRTUAL WORSHIP

5 p.m. Saturday, Contemporary-

Worship with the Praise Team

9 a.m. Sunday, Blended- Worship

with favorite hymns, piano,

organ, and special music

We are live streaming two different

types of Worship Service each

week:

Click the title to watch worship!

Based on the increasing trend of

COVID-19 cases, our SALT

Committee has decided to delay

our regathering. Therefore, we will

NOT be worshipping in-person on

July 11-12. Based on the Florida

Conference and State officials, our

SALT Team will reassess the

situation by the end of July to

determine our next steps. More

information will be provided as it

becomes available!

REGATHERING FOR
WORSHIP

https://www.ncumcfl.com/new-page-56
https://www.ncumcfl.com/corona


Testing Options

FL UMC Conference Response

How to watch Virtually

Small Group Regathering

Cancellations

Outreach

Click here to access helpful

resources and articles for 

COVID-19 information. During the

week of June 29, we hosted a

testing site. Click the title to read

an article in which Pastor Harold

was quoted about NCUMC holding

a testing site. Note the article is

below testing. Also available:

COVID-19 INFO

The July / August Upper Room Devotions are available at the Welcome Center.

Our Worship Leaders Sean Pollock

and Angie Rose invite you to join in

a time of worship, prayer, and

reflection each Wednesday at noon

beginning July 15. “Sacred Songs”

will include hymns, praise choruses,

and modern praise songs -

something for everyone. Sean and

Angie will be joined each week by

special musical guests, with a short

devotional by one of our New

Covenant pastors. Please join us on

our website by clicking here.

SACRED SONGS – 
A TIME OF PRAYER

https://www.ncumcfl.com/corona
https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-songs
https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-songs
https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-songs


Did you know you can read your

Bible in a year? On the website, we

have four different options to read

your Bible in a year! 

During this time of staying home

is a perfect opportunity to read

your whole Bible. It's also a great

time to reread your Bible.

Click on the title to see the

options!

WEBSITE TIDBIT

The Bargains & Blessings (B&B)

truck pickup is DELAYED due

to the current increase in

COVID-19 cases. The truck will

now be at the church on

Tuesday, July 21 & Wednesday,

July 22, from 10:00 a.m. to noon

both days.

 

Click here for donation

guidelines.

B&B TRUCK

https://www.ncumcfl.com/read-bible-in-a-year
https://www.ncumcfl.com/bargains-and-blessings


To give generously is not always easy

to do. Don’t we all have those times

when we see someone or hear about

someone in need and, for a multitude

of reasons, decide not, or at the very

least hesitate, to give. In those times,

do we feel that we have been tested,

and, maybe, failed to do what Christ

would have had us do? Willing to give

generously.

In Mark 12:41-44, we are told the story

of the poor widow who “…out of her

poverty, put in everything-- all that

she had…” Jesus quickly called his

disciples over to tell them what he

had seen– a lady who had given

generously from what she had.

Jesus didn’t say how much to give,

but he is pleased when we give

generously from what we have.

-Charles Stuart, Chair, Finance

Committee

We have three ways to give!

Online, text/app giving, or

mailing/dropping-off. But do you

know how to text give? 

Click the title to find out how

easy it is!

TEXT GIVING

STEWARDSHIP

https://www.ncumcfl.com/text-giving


Are you new? Are you a member

looking for something new? Are

you something in between?

Click the title above to learn all

the different ways to Get

Connected at New Covenant!

The Alzheimer's Caregiver Support

Group is meeting virtually!

We are still connecting through the

pandemic through conference call.

To be a part of this call, please

contact the Care Office by calling

(352)750-4529. 

Click on the title to find out more

about Congregational Care.

While the church building has

been closed to large groups,

Connect Small Groups have been

meeting. 

If you are not part of a group and

want to join, click on the title.

GET CONNECTED

SMALL GROUPS

CARE

https://www.ncumcfl.com/get-connected-at-summerhill
https://www.ncumcfl.com/connect-small-group
https://www.ncumcfl.com/pastoral-care


NEW CONCERNS

OUR LOVE & SYMPATHY ARE
EXTENDED TO...

David Barrows

Bill Berrier Sr

Lori Dawes

Ruth Emswiler

David Eriksen

Barb Hand

Click here for the current list of Weekly Prayer Concerns. 

Click 'Our Love & Sympathy' to see scheduled Celebrations of Life!

The quilts this week are very special. Each quilt belongs to a graduate in our

Mentor Program! Prayers are requested for guidance, wisdom, safety, and

“seeds that have been planted” by their Mentors as they transition into this

next phase of their lives. Just like previous virtual quilts, click on each quilt to

pray, then 'like' the post to represent your prayer. If you do not have Facebook,

please still pray for each Mentee.

Daniel Madden

Jess Miller

Aaron Odom and Family

Jamie Ostroha

Family of Martha Supernaw

Don & Yoby Whipp

Lisa Culpepper, family and friends

on the passing of her father William

“Bill” Deitzer.

https://www.ncumcfl.com/memorial-services
https://www.ncumcfl.com/memorial-services
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3410
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3410


https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/a.431848236841395/4803588246334017?type=3&av=268734913152729&eav=AfZojL9toFCw0ZElZw0LM1XmGrMBX9RQQx5Pt68IIWv0X1h4WQZm_x81dsEEOH16_dY&eid=ARC5r1jboXla-27LMKSPVbIFPKVNJ-pWYrDUtZtC9EQuxZstCwYoTdO2VvIADidJAmtVUoTYykheZrYb&size=2016%2C1512&fbid=4803588246334017&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARDjOK4-XPc_bbDxKIG3wvonvvt64egwL_B8gWvYLNHqeoB6-880zi24n7I47QVYsjE-IP3iv_wKyFRsqSCZRn8oR_t7SCGP-fYJ3JyezRCNF6UV1smE0b7Fjf4CShz9q1fGYeRPKyWLh0SGp6HGexXNdBCH0uH7NGlXT5_ZAXWrpGeGwntWc39IfLL_DYhSQm_dK3SrouzbRFWhUTVtxx9W1tRXI1RW6XkJWgQhuiJdcOEz2COzAO8wBXwXblxFt6rtX_zHdj1aeZPYkP7aZLjyRG9pdpXZxEM5QHZYg_zzRWzI
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/a.431848236841395/4803587876334054?type=3&av=268734913152729&eav=AfZ5WTz2eObzpWsARJO9f8twciv_R7sqanu9BrJERnpSzVxuzaP9aKqpV2yzVC2u_Sg&eid=ARD7ZUbeRDSpKeaN9OSmHQr7_3a2F5KlFvg-TSmLX8TJovAqeXoDeq8qdTBW4pmSzmb5XqCDZY1dNFww&size=2016%2C1512&fbid=4803587876334054&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARA7v-f4XO9i-wSQGijgzutb8QmmAV4V-CTW17zbLhJ4eqsWGAzM4-T1emw6P7WkebIbFO84NJ8tfwH0j-lVgAUjez1h6lZxnA0moCujQomIF0Ind8FdBzlkuWQf3S69hNbV9_EKmR-jgDx42r0yJ_SdPiqW3vPA7s5lkRB1-kiJiTN7ZL6z3HgV6Xjca4wFPPmOfi9LWtOhtMlCQLY8VT-Wioxg5TGyCklkPUXZTRI6DQhBN58GOIIf7TYG_fqbf2bEscUrjsP7tlgTUf0wFeI_7yRposwdaebtnRo-HxONBksJ
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/a.431848236841395/4803587589667416?type=3&av=268734913152729&eav=AfYtIvI2C6lJroNKlQ_UTcjPk2Z0IWtarXcgBuWtWQ4HWwW5RK_16BerNWn1fzP5SQ4&eid=ARCZOzjqqbBlLG2LiELQ3kbb0WkIBdmFlb0SXxFKYOm3Zg1izGb7Uh5vnbJli53IEsRWT05EcLLocwRr&size=2016%2C1512&fbid=4803587589667416&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARBZaOnriH5NkJojJvKYn8ohyl3Tv3v6gJ9FXXdTOCUZAot2sxTrROgYasaNmfiBvqw6MxPMXCh_PvKejtKzgS3NmisLyYMlIIzsm7zywWy3E7BbDb3FHgas5fHqARhzc2xjEQ-NsX6tAiy5Qy6KuvcG0ztkA6NNfXUYB_sJmgSoIFZSleLLHa--yqo2bNQmwnEK3xVD_pOIWIaj5gmF6PdAOTrno8gu68GVwS0GT3lbJF11guct248lJoz9YuCATwvv6ZwS0BmD1saeE5UjRtTyFgoiYTxIcWkgFFbZQP1HWSdS
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/a.431848236841395/4803401796352662?type=3&av=268734913152729&eav=AfYIhkJQHguCv5NyhdfyIr6d_D5WmPPDQ3fEgudp9vgR8CzliMgNiHat_xSRrMyICv4&eid=ARBSKdUVB5BaEBp-8eDJ1doaf0URryutWtcE9R_jfH2PbcqNheXcdhkUKTC5iRu2Bbp5_jgI3E-Xi4AF&size=2016%2C1512&fbid=4803401796352662&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARAlNRSfV_0CMLK785LKDIu1omOLU2137OEyCEtLTLMAe-ZT3E4SIz6SDwOVp20cdt48DY-sVW4aR-ZGjSvtYjiFIuU17v1T3bDTSw5v2H6ialxUvy1KfDdC7IMW1EVnGhSqPn1mJODSlBlQytiddbkKgRPHoGupWE8ekApN4l_rb4rfjJtoDl1VVS1nZVK8ziGyH7-X7T3D4HiOFysSrilZnlcHqr80M_KpxKaBBxv1ffZ6RNbKmWNJN4IurTv23uPhQXGLmHlmYGCvBzy6KDVkiuoSTPtiQgGQU2cSbKof5AL6
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/a.431848236841395/4803400939686081?type=3&av=268734913152729&eav=Afa_IKExeTspJmZ6rUZw3KIf88OOqoWfNA8zoy9i6zk-E-IuvhsE7TRXRBdZo7HPiVk&eid=ARAxdPNThym3RX0auCuFm4HWHbpqO37nnxO_mHdLIliS1y4tAHubOH2nnErVXppQFn4tpL62zcqR-J2P&size=2016%2C1512&fbid=4803400939686081&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARD8N8AiTjEC_PPpvPcjXgFeRy1Gl90U7qCd_lPCjNGquh7UMOpKTTpWD9XRa83UoMz0KfafDF9lKZfhx4P2Tu30cib4kvU4Z1lTt_xWbISlrCTa2MBtB_vuVX4AEy_0CFjB2QyFHWelLHPKuYyd1jRrkhTCPdiEUAnC8q1LjnTTHRVEmLJ-LuZ2NUROcvv5nnG-HoNQSX9EvmuAeVqQ8ZfhWhNQK5NXhFuHGVrTt0FufjHNcO9o_p2XVziTaOHuOVux0ICSiBOr3tJ7FdC4zOIBAng1Lli2h1QUwAi7nIhhCsDN
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/a.431848236841395/4803400116352830/?type=3&av=268734913152729&eav=AfYmdAuM0K1lTym1pcdtfFMVLxTAG0SMTNTir_Cl1Dgr9HywzzzUPlsNu0B_kgZD4Ak&eid=ARCACf2oSiRqNcRrpVQoJE7wei8h1gPlO29DBArFfjXVQLCJB-vwROdN5PSlNuipQ1tdKktzDwt4U-k0&size=2016%2C1512&fbid=4803400116352830&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARB32moMQC5q-t1qNjMDvFsqicNMwLfS3bXu3vrxQH-BdNqq8KHgIpJ2E_u6ewq_6O2Iqh7LSWkTrjSYRCC3Z8I8ZGJJoceOj_VPO8EKpHfnuG5ET74O2lB9qg53BSpCOPtSd0caH3ImMqhWPF9pC5MxSQS4Dw-Cc_5Stl3cCVUNpnQvLnzSWTTXtlFXrX8rCTtx3fCh1wt5Gi9zA_zSuqhwzWzVLkrbFcXragRNnULzugmHTENfRZPu_Z7Z0pDDIqF5ZdEqEMKBHwlwcMb_NqLYtl2Jbg_P3tC2hnjC_ag-c2zs
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/a.431848236841395/4803399809686194/?type=3&av=268734913152729&eav=AfarjDROI5hiMtpCrtPi-G41EAU4ufrzVivHBJjp0bmMMlM5ZvTfkoSGKJFNOmer0Fs&eid=ARCQTmlBV5FFd5KkZBlJRY2jE9oihbJceoZuQvrIg5Wdf2x8no11mT7E2PGkPz2P-kdHoQeyPk7uXe7H&size=2016%2C1512&fbid=4803399809686194&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARAxGFUa2qkkYatl6IK6Uq7g_nU346zEs00bR7FycTE9mgPl-kwT_p9F_sFwNDNN1AFYhkES9jioU-dbvs7UalbMqC2g0WK36PWgEthqjWAZDFPkSvugtewgbQw458AYP54KMpW2QPBFYj5tPDdpgU7FHpd1dCZSBSvgUULvErRcq0Nz5Aw3eKadMZF7aynYyW8WRngFPcM-lmiWpcT41tEH4nHp3Vk1g8mbRJYP8rVsvvvBrBN6TrlMUEd8Nth-jaPYqFU2O1gvaKlossFaXfJ3bPV7xYcIukXdGXpbNXaigVBJ
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/a.431848236841395/4803591316333710?type=3&av=268734913152729&eav=AfbskNafFqeYj6Y9M9UXmRmSHtoC1guKZmVaNbjEQAYUMzvQttmxeryuF4MvpgiLwSw&eid=ARARD0dwICZ4rySwCbqDhYXlyqR4jVwbrGt-oR-E1xBGgJiedcGRa5yePOFva7b_a0dmO6Bg-Q7loJp2&size=2016%2C1512&fbid=4803591316333710&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARAoQM5xpMRvw3C6r_RKPBng3vQ7lM3YNKKnfBVQleVf3hLbHLuzOEmGRZbM0e54RNSbSJv8MsDNZ8U2plqvi0tIOpc1FrqGP0211y16nonR_gzFPKYnk1PV22fePnjFtndzPTTMnBnbb6-hai1m2LPBslcpRiQvKNkAbsVonLTeJLbUXOAdIcEyzX8l-kagUzKeTvbN0DVvck74RUJHNtHyOwwADnp43fVK6--8ICPeBQsqTtgBVa--KHncFq8HUgB5YGU4F5DxTwZNoJo5ATez69xrC2yLP_fSvyuWLrNMfr7y


Many of our groups are conducting

their discipleship classes virtually

through Zoom conference calling.

Does the thought make you

nervous?  Are you hesitant to join?

If so, help is only a moment away.

Bob Wile has been helping others

to get online with Zoom. He says

that if you have a computer, iPad,

or phone that has a microphone

and a camera, you can Zoom it,

too. Please contact Bob by clicking

the title above. He’s glad to help

you Zoom it!

By clicking the title above, you

can access all of our online and

in-person Bible Studies, Prayer

Services, Daily Devotions, and

much more!

DISCIPLESHIP

IS YOUR CLASS
“ZOOMING”?

https://www.ncumcfl.com/summerhill-discipleship
https://www.ncumcfl.com/bobs-info


Who saved the Jewish nation from

being annihilated?

Who gave birth to two nations?

Who ran from a wicked nation?

Who went to heaven in a chariot on

fire?

How did Jesus respond to His

opponents? 

We will visit the Old Testament and

David, Esther, Elijah, Jonah and

Rebekah.  New Testament studies will

include stories about those who

opposed Jesus and His response to the

opposition through the parables. All

Sunday Education Classes are FREE!

Join a Sunday morning ZOOM Bible

study, from 10:30 - 11:30, beginning

Sunday, Aug. 2., with Chris Wile as our

leader. Register by clicking the title

above.

VIRTUAL SUNDAY
SCHOOL

https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3417&event=2718

